
Metro Plus Wrap-Up  

& 

New Registration Process 

 

Metro Plus finished its first successful season on October 15th at our last event at 
Whitmoor Country Club.  We awarded 39 winners and no member was a repeat 
winner in any flight in any tournament this year.  In the end 18 winners were 
awarded golfing, gifts, apparel, equipment, golf packages, and free courses play 
as a part of the package that were awarded.   

Our top three winners, Les Hager, who plays regularly in Division 3, Dennis LeBrun 
from Division 5, and Larry Hassler from Division 1, will receive their awards, a tour 
bag engraved with their name on it and MS logo at the November 12th general 
meeting.  

Renewal for current members expires on October 31st, at which time anyone may 
join Metro Plus for the 2020 season for $40.00 starting at 12:01 AM on November 
1st.  Links to join will be in the Metro Plus section which may be found under 
Schedules/Results on the website.    

Our complete schedule including 11 country clubs, dates, times and costs are all 
listed.  How each event is run, sign-ups for an event, split tees and shotguns 
(which are very different) and our MP special rules can be found in the Policy and 
Procedure Manual, Addendum 7, and a rules sheet that is passed out before the 
start of the season.  Any changes to the P & P Manual will be published before the 
start of the 2020 season.   

 

For additional information you may contact me at larry@lgr-sri.com  
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